
Town of Chatham 
October 6, 2022 
Attendance:  William Briggs, Riley Pitman, Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, 
Don & Nancy Price 
 
A motion was made to accept the minutes to September as written. 
The Board signed the vouchers. 
The Board signed 1 timber warrant. 
Don and Nancy Price met with the Selectmen to discuss water run off. 
The last storm had caused the road to wash out and deposit sand near 
their chimney. Alan Eastman is going to repair the road and remove the 
sand. 
DRA sent a letter informing the Selectmen of a new law that would 
allow the DRA to fine any town that did not perform an audit.  
Mel Cherry requested reimbursement for overpayment on registration. 
The Selectmen granted the reimbursement. 
Aurelia Palubeckas contacted the Selectmen, via the town clerk, to let 
them know that the WMNF is going to remove the temporary bridge 
that she uses to access her property in 2023.  
Lauren Head is willing to be a ballot clerk at the next election.  
There is a new director for our area that will be working with Bill Briggs 
to update the Emergency Operation Plan. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
  
 


